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C0001

I have lived in Carbrooke for thirteen years and have been involved in various community initiatives during that time. In 2008 the housing development 
at Blenhiem Grange ran into financial difficulties with the developer going into administration. As a result, social housing providers brought most of 
the available housing stock and families from across the UK were allocated housing there. Many of these families had significant social issues and 
Carbrooke Parish Council struggled to deal with the complexity of the issues presented to the Parish. There was a dispute as to whether Blenhiem 
Grange should have even have been classed as being part of Carbrooke Parish, being that the original geographical boundary line showed the estate as 
being within the Parishes of Griston/Caston and Watton . My view is that for the well being of the residents of both Carbrooke and Blenheim Grange 
serious consideration should be given to moving the Blenheim Grange development into the area of Watton Town Council because the complex nature of the 
housing and social issues which can be better addressed within the governance of Watton Town Council. A Town Council are better placed to secure 
significant Government funding where as Carbrooke Parish is not. My view is that the Parish Council in Carbrooke should not be increased but remain as 
it is, with its boundary covering Carbrooke Village and the two estates at Ashtree Park and Beech Tree. Since Blenheim Grange has been part of 
Carbrooke Parish a significant amount of Parish  resource has been soaked up in trying to fix a number of complex issues associated with that location 
which seems inappropriate when taking the geography of this location into account and its historic association with Watton rather than Carbrooke.  

C0002

I have lived in Carbrooke Village on and off since I was a child, I am now in my 40's. During that time Carbrooke Village has changed as most places 
have but the development at Blenheim Grange which was built on the old RAF Watton site has resulted in the Village being swamped with really difficult 
issues that its Parish Council have been struggling to deal with. I don't really understand why this development was classed as being in Carbrooke as 
the old boundary line between Watton and Carbrooke was at the Aerolite Garage. My suggestion would be to redraw the boundary line so that Blenheim 
Grange and the new development which is now being built up there are covered  under Watton Town Council which is more suited to dealing with some of 
the issues there rather than allow Carbrooke Parish Council to shoulder the burden. In terms of Carbrooke Parish Council i think the number of 
Councillors should be reduced to the number before the Blenheim Grange development happened.  

C0003

I have lived in Carbrooke Village since 1984 and worked as a plumbing and heating engineer at addresses all around Breckland. In my opinion the old 
RAF base at Watton was always part of Watton, it was never part of Carbrooke. Then suddenly the Parish Council in Carbrooke at the time of the 
Blenheim Grange development wanted the RAF base in Carbrooke because they thought that they would get more money for the Village from the new people 
moving in there. Well that didn't happen because the developer went bust and loads of people needing social housing moved in. Carbrooke Parish council 
was never geared up to take on something like that. If you want a common sense view more Blenheim Grange back to Watton where it should have been in 
the first place, Carbrooke made a mistake taking that on now they need to fix it.

C0004 Agree with the proposal 
C0005 I agree with the proposal and fully support the application
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